
 February 13, 2007 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Prince George’s County Planning Board 
 
VIA:  Steve Adams, Urban Design Supervisor  
  
FROM: Henry Zhang, Urban Design Section, Development Review Division 
 
SUBJECT: Detailed Site Plan DSP-02060/02, Alban Forestville, Parcel R 

Type II Tree Conservation Plan TCPII/126/95-03 
 

 
On February 8, 2007, the Planning Board continued this detailed site plan for two weeks 

until February 22, 2007, to allow the applicant time to provide improved elevation renderings for 
the proposed building to be reviewed by the Planning Board. 

 
There are no revisions made to the previously submitted technical staff report. 
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